
 

 

 

 5/02/2024                                    
 

Student Name: 

Student Address: 

 

Dear (Name), (ID Number), 

 

On behalf of the St. Paul’s Institute, we would like to congratulate you on the successful 

outcome of your interview. Your application to attend the Award in Early Childhood Education 

and Care (MQF Level 4) has been accepted. 

 

We are confident that attending St. Paul’s Institute will enable you to achieve your professional 

and personal goals. Please note that your enrolment will only be complete once your documents 

specified in the enrolment instructions have been received along with a deposit for your 

enrolment fee in accordance with one of the payment options specified in the registration form. 

 

The program will be conducted from (starting month/2024) to (finishing month/2025). 

 

This letter of acceptance has been issued after thorough revision of academic records and 

background of the applicant. 

 

Once again, congratulations on being admitted attending St. Paul’s Institute. We look forward 

to welcoming you as one of our students. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

_______________ 

Donha Muscat  

Director  

St. Paul’s Institute 

  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
IMPORTANT: This document and offer of place will remain valid until ___________ 


